Minutes
Seventh District Elementary PTA
May 1, 2018 | 6:30 pm 
In Attendance
Heather Denmyer, Principal; Jennifer Duftler, Maura Simms, Craig Duftler, Jen Wisnom, Debbie Dickerson, Jen Patterson, Maggie Stoddard.
Approval of Minutes
Meeting was called to order at 6:32pm by Debbie Dickerson.  The minutes were read from the April meeting and approved.
Board
Debbie Dickerson, President; Nicole Smith, Vice President; Craig Duftler, Treasure; Jen Patterson, Secretary
Treasurer’s Report (Craig Duftler)
We will finish ahead this year as we have spent less than expected. 
Principal’s Report (Heather Denmyer)
Library redecoration has begun; however, the timeline is longer than expected due to cafeteria renovations
The 7th District Rec Council has donated an outdoor classroom with waterproof tables
Dr. Ford, Head of Safety, will visit to address changes to the building including moving the Principal’s office and other classrooms
Committee Reports and Upcoming Events
Committee reports
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents Night Out (Debbie for Nicole) 
· Thank you to the PNO Committee including Jen Duftler, Maggie Stoddard, Chrissy Lerner, Rebecca Gray, Danielle Cabral, Lori Goodman, Lauren Jachimski and Jean Rodgers. Thank you to the WHMC, especially Chris and Shannon Ronnebaum and Joe Nawrocki for securing the location.  Thank you to the Arnetts for a generous wine donation.  Thank you to the McGees and Bob Manankil for Silent Auction contributions.  Thanks to Tom Rodgers for helping “MC” the event.  Thanks to the 7th District Rec Council and 7DE families for their generous donations.
· Successful event with a Net profit of $8741.63
· We are in search of a PNO Committee Chairperson for next year  
· We will select a date for next year’s event asap. (Catered by Stonebridge Grille)


Mom’s Are The Sweetest/Plant Sale (Maggie/Jen D.)
· Food will be purchased Wednesday night
· Preordered plants will be on the stage for pickup and a few extra plants on sale
· Scheduled delivery time was moved up to 2pm 

Yearbook
· Chairperson needed for next year
· If a teacher chairs the yearbook, then will the school get the proceeds?

Announcements/Miscellaneous
We will provide a refreshment stand in the modular for teachers with a small refrigerator, Keurig, etc.

Next Meeting
Meeting was adjourned at 7:12pm.  The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 5th at 6:30pm.
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